GET THE POINT FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS

I do not live in South Carolina. Can | request Get the Point stickers?

The Get the Point stickers program is only available for residents that reside in the State of South
Carolina since regulations for home-generated sharps disposal are different in each state. You may
contact your State health department or regulating entity for guidance in your State.

| have my own red sharps container. Can | use Get the Point stickers?

Yes. Please place a Get the Point sticker on your red sharps container as this helps identify it as home-
generated sharps.

I do not have an empty bleach or liquid laundry detergent bottle because | only use pods or powdered
detergent. What other types of containers can | use to dispose of my home-generated sharps?

Please place your sharps in a container that meets the following requirements:
e Rigid
e leakresistant

e Puncture resistant
e Must be secured tightly to ensure the sharps remain in the container.

How can | dispose of my unused sharps?
Please place your unused sharps in a sharps container as ALL sharps are treated as contaminated.

How often can | request Get the Point stickers? Is there a limit on the number of stickers | can
request?

You can request stickers as needed. There is no limit on the amount of stickers, but we ask all
participants to be considerate of others to ensure everyone has an opportunity to obtain stickers.



